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I. PURPOSE 
 
This policy sets tuition for new undergraduate and graduate students from Puerto Rico who were adversely 
affected by Hurricane Maria in October 2017, and permits room grants to those students, effective Summer 
Sessions 2018. 
 

II. ACCOUNTABILITY 
 
Compliance with this policy lies with the Vice President for Enrollment Management and the Office of 
Admissions (Undergraduate and Graduate), the Bursar’s Office for billing purposes, and the Office of 
Residence Life for the administration of room grants. 
 

III. APPLICABILITY (optional) 
 
This policy applies to new undergraduate and graduate students from Puerto Rico who were affected by 
Hurricane Maria in October 2017. This policy is in effect for the time the students are enrolled at the 
University. The in-state tuition policy will be valid for one year subject to review in May 2019 to determine 
if it should continue to apply to any new incoming student in fall 2019. Students in this category may also 
be eligible for room grants depending upon the selection and criteria processes established by the VP for 
Enrollment Management.  
 

IV. POLICY 
 
For new entering undergraduate or graduate students from Puerto Rico affected by Hurricane Maria 
beginning summer 2018, the University will charge in-state tuition for the time the student is an enrolled 
student at WPU.  This policy is in effect for the time the students are enrolled at the University. The in-state 
tuition policy will be valid for one year subject to review in May 2019 to determine if it should continue to 
apply to any new incoming student in fall 2019. Students in this category may also be eligible for room 
grants depending upon the selection and criteria processes established by the VP for Enrollment 
Management.  
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